SOUTH DAKOTA SCHOOL OF MINES AND TECHNOLOGY

Department of Mathematical Sciences Phone (605) 394-2471

August 6, 1984

Ms. Rebekka Struik Math Department Campus Box 426 University of Colorado Boulder, CO 80309

Dear Rebekka:

I have just returned from the family vacation and have your letters of July 17 and July 23 plus a copy of Allan Skillman's July 20 letter to you. I regret any inconvenience this delay may have caused.

I hope Allan's letter on the dates answers your question as to the time of the meeting. I have sent these dates to the National Office for publication.

The speaker furnished by the National Office is one of the officers of the MAA. I don't have a list of exactly who is eligible, but a rule of thumb is to use the President, President-Elect, Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary, Executive Director, etc. If you contact Al Wilcox or Ken Ross at the National MAA Office they can help you get a speaker.

I am looking forward to seeing you in Eugene and perhaps we can talk about these if you wish.

Sincerely.

Dr. David Ballew, Head Department of Mathematical

Sciences

DWB:tll